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Dear parents/carers,  
 
Perry Hall Primary School will be raising money for Children 
In Need on Friday 18th November.  
 
This worthy cause provides grants to projects in the UK for 
children and young people who are disadvantaged. They 
are currently supporting 2,400 projects all across the UK. The projects they fund help children facing 
poverty and deprivation; children who have been the victims of abuse or neglect or disabled young 
people. 

Perry Hall’s Events and Fundraising School Council will be leading the day and have decided that on 
the day we will be: 

- Dressing out of uniform in yellow, brown or spots OR Pudsey-themed merchandise for 

50p.  

- Having bake sales in classes – please bring in baked goods for us to sell from Wednesday 

16th November.  

- Running a ‘Design your own Pudsey’ competition in classes of the best ‘Pudsey’ – there will 

be a reward per year group and the Events and Fundraising School Council will judge and 

give out prizes to the winners on the day. The deadline for entries is Wednesday 16th 

November. Templates will be sent home with the children.  

Please donate as much as you are able, we would like to raise as much as we can for this worthy 
cause.  
 
Thank you!  
 
Mrs C. Gibbins  
Head of School  
 
and Perry Hall’s School Council 
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